\ Stony Brook University

Dear Yash Vinayvanshi,

Congratulations! Stony Brook University is pleased to extend an offer of Full Time admission to the Data
Science MS for Fall 2023. As a community of scholars, we want to make sure that you are supported
throughout your education. This letter contains information for the enrollment process and systems you will
need going forward.

The admission comes without program financial support, however we encourage you to file the Free
Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA).

Please accept or decline your admission offer via the decision reply form. In addition, for enrollment, payments
and notifications, please also confirm your acceptance in SOLAR, our student/institution interface. Failure to
respond promptly may result in forfeiture of the offer of admission.

Your deadline to accept your offer is: May 08, 2023

Your admission is contingent upon your successful completion of any current academic coursework and receipt
of all final official transcripts. Please be sure to arrange for your final transcripts to be sent to the Office of
Graduate and Health Sciences Admissions.

An “Admissions Enrollment Checklist” is included with this letter to assist you with your next steps.

Your individual program may also contact you separately with additional information. All information must be
taken into consideration when deciding to accept your offer. If you have any questions, please contact the
Office of Graduate and Health Sciences Admissions at (631) 444-2111 or gradadmissions@stonybrook.edu

Again, congratulations on your acceptance to Stony Brook University. I look forward to welcoming you to our
campus community.

Sincerely,
Data Science MS

. et A

Celia Marshik, Ph.D.
Interim Dean of the Graduate School and Vice Provost for Graduate Education
Professor of English



